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Mrs. Robin Rosales 

Principal 

Mrs. Mandy Curry 

TOA 

Eagle Events 

1/5  Learning Resumes 

Online 

1/8 Report Cards 

Mailed Home 

1/18 No School- 

Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day 

2/1  Return to  

in-person  

learning 

(presumed) 

2/3  Early Release @ 

12:45 

2/10 Early Release @ 

12:45 

2/15 No School– 

Presidents Day 

2/24 Early Release @ 

12:45 

3/15-3/19  Spring Break 

From the desk of Mrs. Rosales... 

A big THANK YOU to our families, community members and staff who 
volunteered their time or donated items to ensure our Candy Cane 
Lane Event was a success!  It was heartwarming to see all of the smiles 
on the faces of our Eagles, families, and staff.  Everyone who drove 
through enjoyed the festivities and holiday cheer! 

We appreciate all of the families who donated food items for the Casa 
Grande Food Bank.  We were able to fill up our sled and those items 
went to the tables of those in need.  Your generosity was very much 
appreciated! 

Even during distance learning, we are seeing our students displaying 
the 7 Habits throughout their Zoom lessons and while completing their 
online assignments.  We are honoring those students that are receiving 
Soaring Eagle Certificates during announcements each week.  Keep up 
the great work, Eagles!  

Our Ironwood Eagles are kicking off a new year with new goals and we 
are looking forward to their continued success in 2021!  We challenge 
our students to be a leader--every day, everywhere, and in everything 
they do.  Our students are up for the challenge! 

Partners in Education, 

Robin Rosales, Principal 



The caring nature of our Ironwood 
families was shown at the Donation 
Station during the Candy Cane Lane 
event. The amazing collection was 
picked up by the Casa Grande Food 
Bank on December 18th for local 
families.  

 Candy Cane Lane  

      Thank you to everyone who 

came out for our drive-thru event, 

Candy Cane Lane. It was great to 

see our students and families 

again!   

We gave away hundreds of cookies,   

candy canes, and cocoa to students. A 

raffle ticket was given out for a basket of 

holiday decorations and a $50 gift card. 

The winning raffle ticket was announced 

the following day on Facebook and 

School Messenger. Congratulations to 

the lucky winner! 

Ironwood Elementary School—1500 N. Colorado Street—Casa Grande, AZ 85122-(520) 836-5086 

As we prepare to return to in-person 

learning, please remember how     

important it is to be safe during pick up 

and drop off. Please use the manned 

crosswalk available at the corner of  

Sunset and Colorado, just south of the 

school, to walk home or return to your 

car in the church parking lot.  

Students are witnessing parents and 

children run across the road, without 

using the crosswalk.  This has led to 

unescorted students attempting to do 

the same, which is very dangerous.  

Please help us set a good example 

and keep all our students safe by   

using the crosswalks.    

Thank you! 

Think About It 




